
                          

 

 

 
 
 

3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are planning to take Year 4 to Moors Valley Country Park for their leavers outing on 
Thursday 18th July. We will be leaving school at 9am and will return to school by 3.15pm. 
Children will be travelling there and back by coach  
 
The children will need to wear old play clothes, trainers, a sun hat if it is hot and a waterproof 
jacket if wet. If the weather is warm please ensure that children have sun cream applied 
before the trip (preferably a long lasting one that will not need reapplying). 
They will need to bring with them a disposable lunch, a snack and plenty to drink all in a small 
rucksack / bag. They will also be given an ice cream / lolly.   
Please note that on return we do advise parents to check children for tics and act accordingly. 
 
You have the option of ordering an away day packed lunch or providing your own disposable 
packed lunch. The lunch provided by Local Food Links will consist of: Filled roll (cheese, tuna 
mayo or ham), 
a piece of fruit, a vegetable item, yoghurt, homemade cake or flapjack. You will need to 
provide a drink. If you wish to order a lunch, you will need to do this via the Local Food Links 
website. Please remember that, as usual, you will need to place the order seven days in 
advance.  
 
There is no charge for the trip as all costs are being covered by the PTFA. However, we still 
need parents to log on to schoolcomms to give consent to travelling by coach and taking part 
in all the activities. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Year 4 


